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Miss Laura Gilpin
4-09 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpini

In a recent issue of the New Mexico Magazine ( the Sandia Special 
Issue) there was a story of Northern New Mexico together with a 
number of fine photographs of yours. One in particular attracted 
me, that on page 10 entitled Evening in at Taos, taken I believe 
in 1924, I own a home in Taos, and my wife and I go there as 
often as possible, and we are very fond of the area. My request 
to you is this 1 would it be possible for me to get an 8 X 10, or 
a 10 X 14- enlargement of that picture to frame for my home here? 
There is absolutely no commercialism attached to this request.
I think the pioture is great, and would like to have a cipy.

I talked this matter over with Miss Anita Ellis in the offices of 
the New Mexico Magazine, and she advised me to contact you to see if 
you would permit me to make such a single copy. Miss Ellis was 
not too sure whether you had the negative or whether the pagazine
had the negative, but felt that my first step would be to contact 
you concerning my interest in the print.

If you will honor me with a reply I will be in your debt.

Ralph R, Guenther 4-60^»- Barwick Dr.
Fort Worth, Texas 76132

co - Miss Ellis, Staff of the New Mexico Magazine 
File


